WELCOME ADDRESS BY COUNCILLOR BOIKHOTSO

ON BEHALF OF MAYOR OF BELA-BELA
MEETING TO DISCUSS THE BUSINESS PROPOSAL FOR RESTORATION OF FARMS – GA MASHUNG MATLALA COMMUNITY

DATE: 21 JANUARY 2007

VENUE: AVENTURA

Thank you Programme Director

Honourable MEC, Mme Dikeledi Magadzi

Honourable Executive Mayor, Mme Pinky Kekana

Honourable Speakers 
Councillors 
The Manager - Agriculture, J.N. Moraka

Distinguished Guests

Ladies and Gentlemen

Good Morning

Programme director we are meeting this morning to discuss the Business Proposal for Farms Restored to the Ga-Mashung Matlala Community. My task is simply to welcome all our honourable guests to our beloved town Bela-Bela, on behalf of the Mayor and the municipality. 

Programme director I hope and believe that we are all going to exchange ideas and learn from this gathering of the beneficiaries of land restitution programme as well as other stakeholders. This restoration of farms, Programme director is of importance to our communities. These are some of our valuable assets which were taken from our people by the apartheid system.
We are able to sit and discuss business proposal for farms which have been restored to their original and rightful owners. This shows that indeed we have achieved our full democracy. We therefore need to cherish and embrace what has been restored to us for the betterment of our economy.
Programme director this gathering has a blessing of Bela-Bela Municipality and we fully support the programme. 
We expect to emerge here with concrete proposals that would ensure the success of this project. 
In conclusion programme director I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone on this occasion. 
It therefore gives me great pleasure to welcome you all.

I thank you 
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